
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BEWARE BEWARE 

 

 
 

Check Your Hair! 
As you are no doubt aware checking for and 

treating headlice infestation is the responsibility 
of all parents/carers and vital to minimise the 
spread of headlice in schools.  Parents/carers 

should check children’s hair regularly and apply 
treatment where headlice is found. 

 

Many local Pharmacies provide headlice treatment 
free-of-charge to parents/carers of young children.  

The School Nurse is also able to offer support to 
parents/carers on a one-to-one basis if requested. 
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